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A campus Christian i6 not jealous of the guys with the V-shaped torsos, the sports 
cars, and the campus cuties; neither is he boastful of the good grades he receives 
(upon occasion) and the number of people he has led to Christ.

Workshop on ferriage Growth and Preparation will be meeting on Monday night., March 28 
from 7:00-10:00 p.m. for the fourth session on "The Christian Family."
***Just a reminder for those who still have their Taylor-Johnson tests out, please 
turn them in to the office receptionist, so appointments for interpretation can be 
arranged.

HURRY!! HURRY!! Sign up for Growth Groups in the Administration Building.

On-Campus Parking - Effective Monday, March 28, traffic personnel will be checking 
vehicles for proper parking and traffic tickets will be issued for violations.

The College Vehicle Code is intended for the convenience, security and safety of all.
It applies to all students who own or operate a vehicle. With over fOO vehicles on 
campus, strict compliance is essential. Citations are issued when a violation occurs. 
The following conditions prevail as to enforcement of the code:

1. Citations may be challenged within 48 hours at the Dean of Students Office.
2. Fines will be paid in cash within 7 days.
3. Fines not paid in 7 days will be added to student's account with a surcharge.
4. Three citations withon one quarter will result in automatic disciplinary action.
5. Vehicles illegally parked may be towed away at the owners expense.

BOOKS - Policy provides for students to pay cash for their books at the bookstore.
Only exceptions are for those who have federal aid awards which cover their books or 
students whose accounts are covered by Rehabilitation.

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY!!1 ALL students will be chared a $5 service fee for checks 
made to the college which B ® u N C E 1 *!
FINANCIAL AID - Students anticipating financial need in the 1977-78 school year are 
urged to fill out application for BEOG as well as other federal aid. Forms are 
available from the Financial Aids Office.

FINANCIAL AIDS OFFICE HOURS - Spring quarter Financial Aid Personnel will be avail­
able to serve students daily from 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.

FIRST AID - FIRST AID - FIRST AID (P.E. 243) First class session will be held 
in L-l on Monday, March 28 at 7:00 p.m. Students should arrive #  hour early to get 
material and pay for class. Total cost is $5 per student, payable first session.
Girls are to wear slacks to class for the four two-hour sessions.

VARSITY BASKETBALL - Players are to meet in the gym at 3:00 p.m. on Monday for 
practice for the Campus Day game.

CAFETERIA - We need men and women for servers for the Lay Council Banquet on April 16. 
Contact Mrs. Gustafson in the Cafeteria if interested.

DEAF WORK MINISTRY OPENING —  New York district outreach for the deaf has opportunities 
for ministry. CONTACT: JoAnn L. Barros (2017 Wedgewood, Apt. #2, East Henrietta 
Road, Rochester, New York 14623). JoAnn is a Graduate of N.C., class of 76. Her 
letter containing details is on the bulletin board in Bronson Hall.

ANYONE??? I live off campus, and want to start a car-pool. I live by the U. of W.
If interested in pooling it to school, call Ron Morton at 524-5609, Box 857*
COMING TO OUR-CAMPUS!! "THE ARK OF NOAH" by Bart LaRue and Jack Grimm. This is a 
professional film telling the story of the search for Noah's Ark. This documentary 
film will be in the Chapel Saturday night, March 26, 7:30 p.m. Come early and get 
a good seat!!!! FREE ADMISSION Mr. LaRue will be speaking following the film.

A dime: A dollar with all the taxes removed.

Psychiatry: The only business where the customer is always wrong.

Narrow-minded people are like narrow-necked bottles: the less they have in them, 
the more noise they make pouring it out.


